
NOMINATIONS SOUGHT FOR THREE POSITIONS ON THE
DEVELOPED COUNTRY NGO DELEGATION

The Developed Country NGO Delegation to the Board of the Global Fund is soliciting nominations for
three positions on its Board delegation for the period 2016-2018.

The delegation said that for this call it is “especially” inviting:

individuals with a solid background in the three diseases in an implementing NGO and/or faith-based
organization; and/or a solid background in an implementing country, preferable with extensive
knowledge with the new funding model; and
individuals who are in-country Global Fund advocates in the following countries: Belgium, Germany,
Japan, United Kingdom.

The deadline for applications is 15 December 2015. For further information, see the announcement on the
delegation’s website.
Read More

http://globalfund-developedngo.org/
https://aidspan.org/nominations-sought-for-three-positions-on-the-developed-country-ngo-delegation/

